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TWO NEW DEPUTIES JOIN SHERIFF’S OFFICE                                           September 11, 2008 
Solano County Sheriff’s Office 
 
The Solano County Sheriff’s Office and Sheriff Gary R. Stanton are proud to announce the 
graduation of two new deputies to join the ranks of Deputy-Sheriff.    
 
On Saturday, September 13, 2008 the Napa Valley College will present the 72nd Basic Police 
Academy Class for graduation ceremonies to commence at 10:00 A.M. Included in the class 
are two cadets soon to join the ranks of the Solano County Sheriff’s Office. 
 
Solano County Sheriff’s Cadets to graduate are: 24 year old Joseph Perkins of Vacaville, a 
former Army recruiter for ROTC program at UC Berkley, and 27 year old Randy Pratt of Rio 
Vista, a former Correctional Officer with the Solano County Sheriff’s Office. All candidates 
successfully completed the 22 week long demanding academy. 
 
The ceremony will take place at the Napa Valley College Gymnasium located at 2277 Napa-
Vallejo Highway in Napa, California. 
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